F09-R

STRATTON SCHOOL BOARD
9 WEST JAMAICA ROAD
STRATTON, VT 05360
802-896-6184 PHONE 802-896-6630 FAX
stratttontax@yahoo.com

TRANSPORTATION FORM
For school year 2014 - 2015
Dear Parents:

Please fill in below the following information that applies to your family. This form can be faxed or
mailed back to the address above. Return by August 1, 2014 in order to be eligible for Bus
Transportation.

Childs name School attending/Grade
Childs name School attending/Grade
Childs name School attending/Grade
Childs name School attending/Grade

We will be using the bus service listed in the Transportation Policy.

Parent /Guardian Name Date

Parent /Guardian Signature

Note: The Stratton School Board pays for the bus services from the Wardsboro School, Leland &
Gray bus, Dover bus and the town of Winhall.

For those using the bus system provided for by Winhall, a list of students is submitted to them and
they will be sending you a copy of the routes and their bus policy which you and your children will

need to sign and return to them.
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